From: Nick Read

To: Net Zero Teesside Project
Cc: Planning Services

Subject: Teesside Net Zero Adequacy of Consultation Request (LPA ref 21/01333/OA)

Date: 23 July 2021 11:30:41

Dear Ms Hanlon.

I refer to your letter dated 20 July 2021.

I can confirm that on 7 July 2020 Scarborough Borough Council was consulted in accordance with Section 42 of the Planning Act 2008.

An update consultation dated 8 December 2020 was also received.

Yours sincerely,

Nick Read

Area Planning Manager (Rural)

Development Control

Scarborough Borough Council



e: @scarborough.gov.uk

w: www.scarborough.gov.uk

DUE TO THE CURRENT COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS, THE PLANNING SERVICE IS HOME WORKING, THEREFORE, IT WOULD BE APPRECIATED IF YOU WOULD CONTACT US BY EMAIL, NOT BY POST. THANK YOU.



DISCLAIMER

This email (and any files transmitted with it) may contain confidential or privileged information and is intended for the addressee only. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken is prohibited and may be unlawful - you should therefore return the email to the sender and delete it from your system.

For information about how we process data please see our Privacy Notice at www.scarborough.gov.uk/gdpr

Any opinions expressed are those of the author of the email, and do not necessarily reflect those of Scarborough Borough Council.

Please note: Incoming and outgoing email messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic communications. This email has been checked for the presence of computer viruses, but please rely on your own virus-checking procedures.